
Grand Opening of State of the Art MRI Research Facility Announced

The MRI group of the University of Freiburg, Germany, invites stakeholders in the MRI pre-clinical research community to join them in
the Grand Opening of their new research facility featuring a hyperpolarization laboratory, a histology unit, and a second animal MRI
system.

This meeting will be held on 27 September 2011 at the HNO Hörsaal, University Medical Center Freiburg/DE , Kilianstraße 5.

Guest speakers and members of the Medical Physics Group will present new developments in preclinical MRI. The new research labs can be
visited in a guided tour. The group invites you to meet, discuss, celebrate, and network with your colleagues in the field of preclinical research.
There are no registration or participation fees required. Register before 1 September by contacting dominik.elverfeldt@uniklinik-freiburg.de. 
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